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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

81.           Oppose Daria  Brooks Short Term Rentals are already proving to be a safety and annoyance issue 
in unincorporated areas of Los Angeles County. We, the 
homeowners/stakeholders stand opposed to any further extension or 
broadening of Title 22 ordinances allowing for the operation of such 
properties in our residential communities. 
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